

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notice COVID-19 Provider Meeting Update August 25, 2020

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) released a Provider Notice on August 3, 2020, notifying providers that COVID-19 Provider Meetings would be scheduled and occur on an as-needed basis. This Notice serves as a formal update that CBH will be facilitating a COVID-19 Provider Meeting on **Wednesday, September 2, 2020, from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.** During this meeting, CBH will provide pertinent information and updates.

Assigned CBH Provider Relations Representatives will reach out directly to all in-network Executive Directors and/or Chief Executive Officers to ensure that Zoom conference information is distributed.

We thank you for your commitment to service excellence during this time.

Please direct any questions about this Notice to your assigned CBH Provider Relations Representative.